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1. Addendum 

1.1 One of the audits planned for completion in 2023/24 (Funding of Voluntary 
Organisations) has had to be deferred due to the personal circumstances of 

the main auditee. It has been agreed with relevant officers that one of the 
audits included within year one of the Strategic Audit Plan 2024/27 (Houses 

in Multiple Occupation) will be brought forward. 
 

1.2 Internal Audit consider that there is minimal risk in deferring this audit as a 
substantial assurance rating was given when the topic was last audited with 
only one low priority recommendation being raised. 

 
1.3 The number of days allocated to the Funding of Voluntary Organisations 

audit is slightly lower than the days for Houses in Multiple Occupation. As a 
result, the audits days for 2024/25 now shows a surplus of three days. As 
highlighted in paragraphs 2.15 and 2.16 of the original report, the plan may 

need to be amended once the staffing position is resolved, so this current 
surplus will be addressed when this amended plan is produced, with any 

changes being reported to this Committee. 
 

1.4 An amended Appendix 1 is attached for approval. 
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